
     

 

 
 

  
         April 30, 2003 
 
American TCB 
6731 Whittier Ave 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA 22101 
USA 

 
 

Subject: Scanning receiver 
Statement for compliance with § 2.1033 (b) (12) for FCC ID: NTAMMR2 

 
Dear Gentlemen, 

 
The equipment under application herein incorporates a scanning receiver, Accordingly; § 15.121 
of the Commission's rules applies. 
 
The equipment under application herein is incapable of operation (tuning). Or being readily altered 
by the user to operate within the frequency bands allocated to the domestic public Cellular Radio 
Telecommunication service ("Cellular Radio Service"). 
 
The receiver portion of the equipment under application herein scans 905-924 MHz; the receiver 
does not scan the bands used by the Cellular Radio Service, 824-849 MHz and 869-894 MHz. 
 
The receiver under application cannot be altered to enable it to scan the Cellular Radio Service 
bands by means of clipping the leads of or installing a diode, resistor and / or jumper wire, or other 
such simple component. Nor can the receiver be made to scan the Cellular Radio Service bands by 
replacing a plug-in semiconductor chip, since no such plug-in chips are utilized. The 
semiconductor chips that are utilized in the equipment cannot be erased and reprogrammed. 
 
The radio design of the tuning, control and filtering circuitry on the receiver is controlled by the 
serial data from the firmware code in the microprocessor, which is built-in the microprocessor 
manufacture as a part of the internal design of the processor. 
Since the processor information is inaccessible to the user , if the some one 
attempt modifying circuitry without the knowledge of the firmware code, the radio simply will fail 
to operate. 
 
In view of the above , the equipment complies with  § 15.121 of the commission rules. 
 
 

Sincerely yours 

Zeev Inbar 
Zeev Inbar 
Head of Development group 
Tadiran Telematics 

Tadiran Telematics, 26 Hamelacha St., P.O. B.1911, Holon 58117, Israel       
TEL: +972-3-557-5750     FAX: +972-3-557-5753 


